
Please see the attached letters from SCEMD regarding requesting private property debris removal.

From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/17/2016 3:13:36 PM
Subject: Letters from SCEMD

Attachments: Beaufort PPDR- EMD to FEMA.pdf
2Beaufort County Response Letter 10.14.16.pdf
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